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The Interlake-Eastern RHA Tobacco, Vaping, Cannabis committee was thrilled to see students from 

across the Interlake participate in our Anti-Vaping poster contest.   It provided the students an 

opportunity to be creative while learning about the negative effects vaping can have on our health.  The 

top entries from each participating school division with the most votes all won $100 for the students 

who created the poster, as well as $200 for their classroom.  Each participating school division was also 

entered in a draw to win $1400 for the division.   We would like to thank all the teachers and students 

who worked so hard on entering the contest and who continue to educate our residents on the harms of 

vaping.   Check out the winning posters below:  

 

 

 

 

St. Andrews School  

Submitted by: Maya Korell 

and Anna Wiebe 

Dr. George Johnson Middle School  

Submitted by: Aliya Jones, Annya 

Macduff, Taryn Gibson  
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Submitted by,  

Caroline Le Clair (she/her), BAs, BSc. 

Registered Dietitian and Certified Chef  

Community Health/ Health Promotion  

Interlake Eastern RHA  

Phone (204) 467-4407  

Email: cleclair@ierha.ca 

 

Springfield Middle School 

Submitted by: Dylann Lennington 

École Stonewall Centennial School 

Submitted by: Mia Medeiros 


